XFEBER (FiHER ) RS ERFHRES -
Ms. Ginny MAN (front row, centre), the Chairman, officiated at the opening ceremony of
the Symposium.
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TWGHs 150th Anniversary Medical Symposium
on Chinese & Western Medicine

The Group organised a symposium on Chinese and Western medicine again this
year to celebrate the 150th Anniversary of TWGHSs. The online symposium invited
experts from different medical areas as speakers, and covered topics including the
development of Chinese medicine, integrated Chinese and Western medicine,
stroke, bone health, women's health, elderly health and palliative care. COVID-19
management was also a newly added topic, to contribute to the fight against the
pandemic by sharing the experiences of the medical experts.
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Cheque Presentation Ceremony for
the Donation from TWGHSs to
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Ms. Ginny MAN (left 2), the Chairman, accompanied by Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf

(left 1), Vice-Chairman, presented on behalf of TWGHs a donation cheque to HA

Charitable Foundation, represented by Mr. FAN Hung Ling, Henry, SBS, JP (right 2),

Hospital Authority Charitable Foundation

By making a designated donation of $2 million to the Hospital Authority
(HA) Charitable Foundation, TWGHs supported the Samaritan Fund in
providing financial assistance to needy patients for self-financed drugs and
other medical items.

Chairman of HA, accompanied by Dr. KO Pat Sing, Tony (right 1), Chief Executive of HA.
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TWGHs 150th Anniversary Christmas Party of
TWGHs Administration Headquarters

Due to the latest development of the pandemic, the Christmas Party at Administration Headquarters was
broadcast live via our YouTube channel this year. While there were lucky draws and exciting games,
Ms. Ginny MAN, the Chairman, Board Members and senior staff also hosted interactive sessions, namely
the “WhatsApp guessing game” and “The Chairman has a question”, during the live broadcast, spending
a joyful afternoon with staff members.
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Ms. Ginny MAN (centre), the Chairman, and Board Members
participated in a giant board game.

XHERERE (Et) - EERHE SRS SEf LEEREREREEE !
Ms. Ginny MAN (left 7), the Chairman, Board Members and senior staff shared the festive
joy with staff members via live broadcast online!
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Ms. Ginny MAN, the Chairman cum Chairman of Hospital Governing Committee (HGC) XHGERBEREFERELZEETER

of the 5 hospitals of TWGHSs, visited Tung Wah Hospital (TWH) and Tung Wah Eastern
Hospital (TWEH), where she conducted Christmas Lucky Draws and delivered a speech
via online streaming, so as to cheer on the hardworking hospital staff and celebrate
Christmas with them amid the COVID-19 pandemic.
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Ms. Ginny MAN (left), the Chairman
cum Chairman of HGC of TWH,
received a souvenir hand-made by
volunteers from the Patient Resources
Centre of TWH.




